Parent workshop:
advocating for your child
with dyslexia

Parent Workshop: advocating for your child with dyslexia in Tasmanian schools

Square Peg is excited to host three Parent workshops to coincide with the launch of
our new resource: Advocating for your dyslexia child in Tasmanian schools.

Devonport - 17 October 2024 - click here to register!

Hobart - 22 October 2024 - click here to register!

Launceston - 29 October 2024 - click here to register!

This Tasmania-specific workshop is designed to help parents navigate the education
system and support their child with dyslexia. Join us for an informative session filled
with strategies and resources to empower you in advocating for your child's needs.
Learn how to effectively communicate with teachers and school administrators,
understand your child's rights, and access the support they require to succeed in
school. Don't miss out on this opportunity to connect with other parents facing similar
challenges and gain valuable insights. Register now!


https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/parent-workshop-advocating-for-your-child-with-dyslexia-in-tasmania-tickets-1014062467137?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/parent-workshop-advocating-for-your-child-with-dyslexia-in-tasmania-tickets-1014066027787?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/parent-workshop-advocating-for-your-child-with-dyslexia-in-tasmanian-schools-tickets-1014050009877?aff=oddtdtcreator&fbclid=IwY2xjawFPpLBleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHfZ7pgatVaIyAlT78LcFHFHlNqdobMeXAgX6nSAG6kvZ1myvOWki4n5YNw_aem_qvb2JzfR2jze3r9PJzS80w




